NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING
GREATER BRIGHTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Greater Brighton Fire Protection District, Adams
County, Colorado, Special Board meeting scheduled for September 27, 2023, has been
rescheduled. The new date for the meeting is October 4, 2023 @ 5:30 PM.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
GREATER BRIGHTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

By:_Jeff Jacobucci, President

Dated this 25 day of September 2023.
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